
PUBLIC COMMENT FORM 

AUBURN-OPELIKA METROPOLITAN PLANNING ORGANIZATION’S   
DRAFT 2045 LONG RANGE TRANSPORTATION PLAN (LRTP) 

Lee-Russell Council of Governments (LRCOG) announces the availability of the Auburn-
Opelika Metropolitan Planning Organization’s Draft 2045 Long Range Transportation 
Plan (LRTP) for public review and comment.  LRCOG is accepting comments on the 
LRTP through February 20, 2020. 

The LRTP represents a long-range vision for the AOMPO's planning area's 
transportation system. The traditional LRTP is a 25-year planning horizon vision 
document that reflects the application of programmatic transportation goals to project 
prioritization. 

Persons with questions or with disabilities who may need special accommodations to 
review the LRTP should contact the Transportation Planner at 334-749-5264 ext. 214. 

Comments:       Date: _______________ 

________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________ 

Please submit completed forms in one of the following ways: (1) by e-mail to 
dwyatt@lrcog.com, (2) by fax to 334-749-6582, (3) by mail to LRCOG, ATTN: 

Transportation Planner, 2207 Gateway Drive, Opelika, AL 36801 or (4) in 
person at 2207 Gateway Drive, Opelika, AL 36801. 

Please discard this document after February 20, 2020 




